
 

 

SAFETY NOTICE 
 

TEUFELBERGER Fiber Rope Corp. Announces Safety Noti ce for  
CMC Escape Line – 5/16”/8 mm;  

New England Ropes Aramid Escape Rope -7.5mm;  
New England Ropes KM-III – 5/16”/8mm; and  

New England Ropes NFPA – Throwline 
Manufactured between January 1, 2016 and September 15, 2016 

 

       
 

       
 

HAZARD:  The internal marker tape concealed inside the core of each of 
these ropes contains incorrect certification standard information and should 
not be used or relied on for any purpose, posing an injury hazard to users. 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: CMC Escape Line – 5/16”/8 mm; New England 
Ropes Aramid Escape Rope -7.5mm; New England Ropes KM-III – 
5/16”/8mm; and New England Ropes NFPA – Throwline with lot numbers 
from 160101XXX to 160915XXX. 
 
REMEDY: Replacement 

 

For more information:  
(844) 361-7041 

 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. EST Monday through Friday 

 
Or visit at www.teufelberger.com and click on the “Static Rope 

Safety Notice” link at the bottom of the page. 
 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer 
Product Safety Commission  

 
Post Until 05/31/2017 


